
Feb 27, 2017 
 
Committee Assistant for the House Committee on Rules Samantha Koopman OR 
 
Dear Committee Assistant for the House Committee on Rules Koopman, 
 
Dear Rep. Tawna Sanchez, 
 
On behalf of the Overlook Neighborhood chapter of Indivisible, Representative District SR 43, I , Joyce 
Lackie, am urging your support for HB 2578.  We have seen the corrosive influence of big money in 
politics even as recently as our 2016 election in Oregon.   Here 
corporate money interfered with the recent effort to raise the taxes on Oregon corporations, so the bill 
didn't pass.  Our schools continue to suffer from adequate funding as a result.  Inadequate funding also 
limits the range of talented people who might otherwise run for office. 
Let's give talented people and constructive ideas more of an opportunity to flourish in our state.  Oregon 
is one of only six states that has absolutely no limits on campaign spending, a very unhealthy situation.  
Again, I urge you to vote yes on HB 2578. 
Sincerely,   Joyce Lackie 
3905 N Colonial Ave 
Portland, OR   97227 
joycelackie@gmail.com 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Ms. Joyce Lackie 
3905 N Colonial Ave 
Portland, OR 97227-1007 
(503) 998-6420 
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